HOPEWELL AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES Jeffrey Beltz, Ed.D.

Superntendant

2354 BRODHEAD ROAD
ALIQUIPPA, PENNSYLVANIA 15001-4501 Dabiarah Enge|man

Busingss Administrator

724-375-6691 Telephone
724-375-0942 Telecopier

September 14, 2024

Dear Hopewell Area School District Families and Community,

I hope this message finds you well. As the Hopewell Area SD continues to discuss the
consolidation and reorganization of schools, I want to keep you informed of important dates as
the School Board is preparing to formally vote on a district-wide school facility option at the
October 22nd School Board meeting. School options will also be reviewed on October 8th.

To view final school options, please go to the district’s www.hopewellarea.org website and select
the “2024 Facility Master Planning Process” menu link. Scroll to the bottom of that page to view
final options and recommendations presented at the June 11, 2024 School Board meeting.

Upcoming Dates and Actions:

The public School Board Meeting on October 8, 2024, 7PM in the Hopewell Senior High
School Auditorium. Dan Engen and Jackie Cowan from DRAW Collective will review school
consolidation and facility options as well as recommendations once again. These options were
presented at the public meeting on June 11, 2024.

The public School Board Meeting on October 22, 2024, 7PM in the Hopewell Senior High
School Auditorium. HASD School Board will formally vote to select a district-wide school
consolidation and planning option. Identifying a school option will then allow administrators to
create a plan with a longitudinal timeline to accomplish the selected Board option.

Thank you for your continued support as important decisions are being made to support
Hopewell Area SD families and students for years to come.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jeff Beltz
Superintendent
Hopewell Area School District


http://www.hopewellarea.org

